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9th November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 4, 
 
Following my previous letter, dated 3rd November 2020, regarding the 
postponement of Year 4 swimming lessons, we have today received notification 
from the leisure centre that these lessons will now begin this Thursday, 12th 
November 2020. 
 

This is in light of further guidance the leisure centre has received and recent 
parliamentary discussions. In school, we have reviewed our own procedures in 
line with national guidance and have made all necessary arrangements including 
the reorganisation of groups, so that the three class bubbles do not have to mix. 
This information is outlined in the table below: 
 

 

Class 
Leaving 

School At 
Returning To 

School For 

 

Staff Accompanying This Term 

4SM 12:50pm 2:05pm Mr Knowles, Miss Bristow 

4W 1:20pm 2:35pm Mr Walsh, Miss Sumner* 

4M 1:50pm 3:05pm Mr Davenport, Miss Broster** 
Please Note: All timings are dependent on traffic conditions and are subject to review   

*In the absence of Miss Wood   **In the absence of Miss McVittie 
 

Please refer to the original letter sent at the end of last term for further information 
on swimming sessions, including what swimming kit to provide your child with on 
the day. A copy of this letter can be found in the News section on the school website 
or on the Year 4 class page.  
 

I thank you once again for your continued support and encouragement throughout 
these unprecedented times and apologise in advance for any inconvenience 
caused by this late change.  
 
Take Care,  
 
 
Michael Davenport 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


